
Psychology Club Minutes 
September 7, 2010 

 
Hi All! 
  
Our meeting on Tuesday went well. We elected our 2010-2011 officers! They are: 
  
President: Sami Nash 
Vice President: Amber Brock 
Secretary: Nakeisha Ricketts 
Treasurer: Kacie Franklin 
  
We hope to have an awesome year, we've already picked out the dates for a few upcoming events: 
  
We are having a volleyball game this Friday, Sept. 10th, in front of the psych classroom building at 
3pm. We have a few professors who will be there, Dr. Browne, Dr. Wiley, etc.. so come out and play 
some volleyball! I'm sure it's going to be hot outside (this is Valdosta after all) so we will try and get 
some drinks out there for you. 
  
At our next meeting, Tuesday, Sept. 14th, Dr. Browne will be talking about grad school and what it 
takes to get in. He will give us some tips and pointers for taking the GRE, filling out applications etc. So if 
you are interested in Grad school you should try and attend. 
  
We will be having Dr. Cunningham come speak to us about School Counseling, so if anyone is interested 
in School Counseling as a career, try and make it to that meeting on Tuesday, Sept. 21st. 
  
Dr. Browne will also be holding a mock GRE, so for those who feel they want some practice, or want to 
have an idea of how much more studying you need to do for the GRE. The date for that will be Friday, 
Sept. 24th. There will be a signup sheet posted around the psych department, just write your name on 
there so he has an idea of how many people plan to attend. This is for all majors so if you know anyone 
else who wants to come, feel free to invite them and write there name on the signup sheet. 
  
We do a progressive dinner every semester, for those of you who do not know, a progressive dinner is 
when we start at one professors house for, say, appetizers, then we move to another house for salad and 
bread, another house for the main course and so on.. It's a lot of fun, and a good way to hang out and 
eat some good food. As of now the date for the progessive dinner is Saturday, October 23rd. So mark 
your calendars! 
  
We have a couple more upcoming events that we have yet to set a date for, but we will be having a bake 
sale, thanksgiving lunch and a few fundraisers. When those dates are decided we will let you know! 
  
Finally, we need ideas for t-shirts this year, anything relating to psychology, no idea is too silly, you 
should have heard some of the things we came up with in the meeting. If you have an idea. Feel free to 
e-mail any of the officers, or Dr. Browne! 
  
Thanks so much, and we hope to see you all at some meetings and events! 
-Sami Nash 
  
P.S Meetings are every Tuesday at 12:30 in the breakroom of the Psychology/Continuing Education 
building next to Georgia Power! 
 


